August 12, 2021

Assistance League of Metro Columbus 400 Wilson Bridge #170 Columbus, OH 43085

Dear Community Partners,

Your generous in-kind gift of school supplies is greatly appreciated. Your willingness to provide items to assist children and families as they move from homelessness to stable housing and self-sufficiency is humbling and vital. It is clear that you understand the opportunity you are providing to deserving children and families who are experiencing hardship.

If you would like to know more about the programs you are helping or have any questions about how your gift is used, you can always reach me at 614-715-8551.

Because we are a registered 501(c)3 organization, your donation is tax deductible. Please keep this for your tax records to claim your deduction. Again, we thank you for your support in helping to make the world a better place.

Thank You.

Dorothy J. Bastian

Associate Director of Advancement

33 N. Grubb Street Columbus, OH 43215-2748
P: 614.461.9247 | F: 614.461.9234 | info@homelessfamiliesfoundation.org
HomelessFamiliesFoundation.org





